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Following the Open Community meeting in the Ganolfan on the 17th of November it was 

agreed that Pennal CC had the mandate to pursue this project until the time of submission of 

the application . As a result an author group was elected due to the skills and knowledge 

required , this was not absolute  on the evening as it was unchartered waters for all 

concerned and additional skills and knowledge would be sourced as project development 

dictated. In addition to ensure inclusivity the overall process would be managed by Pennal 

CC until application submission . Due to the complexity of such an application Pennal CC 

reserved the right to invite people on to their management committee as seen right due to 

knowledge and or skills identified. The first meeting was due to be held on Thursday 1 

December 4:30pm @Glan y Afon. 


